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Dancing at UNC-Chapel Hill …..

On Friday, January 22, shaggers from several clubs were invited to dance an exhibition at the
half-time of the UNC women’s basketball game. Sylvia Hatchell, coach of the Lady Tarheels, is a
shagger and wanted to expose the basketball crowd to our dance. There were about 20
couples from around the area. From our club were Hugh & Sheila Walker, Lee & Dianne Neese,
Watt (Bobo) Parker and a friend, Ed & Sue Weiss (you know him better as Charlie Brown) and
Rick and me. Rick and I arrived at Carmichael Auditorium early and had a chance to talk
personally to Coach Hatchell and she was delighted and excited that so many shaggers were
coming. While talking to her, she introduced us to another couple and described us as ―these
folks are from Burlington; they are so talented and have won the SOS parade for seven years‖.
Well, I was very proud of that and appreciated the recognition that she gave us. I told her that
we had lots of dedicated members and hard workers who are willing to give so much to the club.

We danced two times at halftime and again after the game when Coach Hatchell had an
opportunity to join everyone on the floor for a final dance. I think I can speak for our other
couples and say that we were very honored to represent our Burlington Shag Club at the game.

And, since I am newsletter editor, I think I’ll use editor’s privilege and say… GO HEELS! ET

Casey Lamb        Shirley Hyatt
Don Miller        Cynthia Swiggett

Gary & Beth Thornburg
Don & Debbie Henley

Well, Mother Nature messed us up for our Re-

Up party. So since some of you did not have

a chance to renew your membership by the

end of January, you have until February 5th to

do that. Also, just a reminder, no more

newsletters until you have renewed.



MEMBER

SPOTLIGHT
Carol Pettigrew

•Vic Pate had surgery on January 15th and is now
doing well.
•Gail Jordan is scheduled to have surgery on
February 3rd.
•Linda Maccia recently had a CT scan for pain in
her leg.
•Chuck Upchurch’s mother is very ill and is in
Hawfields.
•Louise Flanigan has a chipped bone on the top
of her foot and is sporting a walking boot for a
while.
•Charles Lindley’s sister passed away on January
31st. Our condolences to Charles and his family.
•Kathy Shotwell’s mother passed away on
January 20th. Our condolences to Kathy and her
family.
•Ronnie McMannen had a pacemaker put in on
January 26th. He is now at home and doing well.
•Kent Bradsher’s mother was hospitalized for a
brief time and is now home recuperating.

Please keep these members in your thoughts and
prayers. If you have information about any
member for our Sunshine News, please contact
Edith Loy at edithloy@bellsouth.net.

Meals On Wheels Silent Auction Duty

6:30-7:30 Butch Dowd & Pam Hord
7:30-8:30 Kim Hodge & Polly Tuttle
8:30-9:30 Bob & Sharon Bason
9:30-10:30 Tommy & Vickie Stafford
10:00-11:00Angie Sharpe, Denise Upchurch,

Chuck Upchurch, MOW Board 
Members

If you are interesting in helping with the Silent 
Auction, please call Angie Sharpe at 584-5946. 

www.shagdance.com

Website for information on the 

ACSC and SOS with great pictures. 

http://www.shagdance.com/


Friday, January 29, 2010

Master’s Lounge

9:00 p.m.  - 1:00 a.m.

$2.50 Beer Specials

Bud  - Bud Light

Natural Light

Coors Light - Miller Light

SPORTS NIGHT
Be sure and wear something to 

represent your favorite sport, 

college, or pro team.  

$3.50 Well Drinks

Vodka, Gin

Rum, Bourbon

LIGHT SNACKS PROVIDED

Burlington Shag Club memberships are $15 per year until

January 31st. After that, the cost is $20 per year, so you

need to renew on time. Also, you will no longer receive a

newsletter if you have not renewed your membership.

Every member needs to fill out an application form (even if

you are a lifetime member), so that our roster can be

changed with the correct information if necessary - Very,

Very Important.

ELON - ASU  - ECU

Basketball



Committee Chairmen

Sunshine & Remembrance

Edith Loy
******************************

D  J

C. B. Kimbro
******************************

Luau/Area Shag Club Party

Laverne Martin
******************************

Hall Of Fame

Lynda Justice
******************************

SOS Parade Float

Cindy Sharpe
Fred & Jackie Hallaman
**************************

Nomination

Tommy & Vickie Stafford
******************************

50 / 50
Jesse Justice

******************************

Membership
Scott & Selena Ursery

******************************

Website
Mary Gregory

******************************

Historian & Phone Tree
Gail Jordan

******************************

Golf
TBA

******************************

Fun Monday
Michele Thomas
& Kim Caldwell

******************************

Yard Sale
Brenda Smith

******************************

Christmas Float
Judy Lindley

******************************

Christmas Cheer
Lee & Dianne Neese

******************************

Newsletter
Evelyn Turner

MEMBER
SPOTLIGHT
Steve Williamson



Meeting called to order at 8:06 PM by Steve McHone.

New members and guest were recognized.   Two new members were present:  Richard Lamb and Shirley Wyatt.  Also, a special 

welcome back to Jackie Hallaman who is back with us after having medical issues. 

Lorna Shively reported that the current membership is 275.  New attendance sheet is being passed.   Please check your name off 

of it.   Remember that if you do not re-up by 1/31/10, the cost will increase to $20.00 and you will no longer receive a Shag Rag.  

Please make sure to complete a new form and provide necessary information. 

Ed Smith gave the treasury report.  He is just getting the figures from year end, but with deposits and expenses through 

December 2009, our balance is just over $5000.00.  He will report projected expenses and balances at next month’s meeting. 

A big thank you was given to Polly Tuttle, 2009 Entertainment Chair for the wonderful Christmas Party that we had on 

12/12/09.  Polly reported that we were ―packed‖.   She also reported that the New Year’s party had a great turn out.  

Christmas Cheer:  Joan stated that we were able to help out several families and elderly couples.  The families were very 

appreciative of our efforts.  Several folks did the shopping, wrapping and delivery of the gifts and would like to encourage 

everyone to get involved in this rewarding program.   Additionally, Mary and Brenda delivered the candy trees to the nursing 

homes where they were very much appreciated and enjoyed by the residents. 

The following are the committee chairs for this year:

 Sunshine and Remembrance—Edith Loy

 Sharon Russ has been to the doctor and is having her meds adjusted.  Marie Barber is back with us tonight.   Charles 

Lindley’s sister has a brain tumor and is not doing well.  Gloria Thompson has a heart catheterization this week at Moses 

Cone.  Tammy Allen is still undergoing treatments.  

 SOS Cards—Edith Loy

 If you are going to Mid-Winter and still don’t have your SOS card, you need to get them tonight. 

 DJ –C.B. Kimbro

 Birthdays—Louise Flannigan

 Adult Shag Lessons—Judy and David Satterfield—will schedule

 Luau Party—Laverne Martin

 Since no one wanted to do Entertainment this year, Joan is splitting the Luau and the Christmas Party.   Laverne has 

volunteered to chair the Luau, but we still need someone for the Christmas Party .

 Hall of Fame—Lynda Justice

 Nominating Committee Chair—Tommy and Vickie Stafford

 Membership:  Scott and Selena Ursery

 Per Scott, Reup Party is on 1/29/10.  He has met with Nita and we will have food.  Some purchased through Ramada, 

which gave us the best price, along with the club bringing in additional cold plates.  We will have specials on beer and 

some special alcohol drinks.  They will be adding 18% gratuity and taxes.    We are starting at 8:00 PM and will have the 

membership sign up tables to the left as you enter.   The theme is still your ―favorite sport or team‖.  We will have door 

prizes, some from the left over Fun Monday items.   Joan to check to see if Rick can begin playing at the 8:00 time frame.  

 Historian and Phone Tree—Gail Jordon—working on scrapbook and testing the phone tree. 

 Website—Mary Gregory

 Yard Sale—Brenda Smith and Kent Bradsher

 Fun Monday—Michelle Thomas and Kim Caldwell

 Christmas Cheer---Lee and Dianne Neese

 Christmas parade float---Judy Lindley

 Newsletter---Evelyn Turner

Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting - January 8, 2010

Members Present:

Bill Allred Jackie Hallaman July Lindley Steve Pettigrew Stephen Stearns

Lynda Allred Kim Hodge Edith Loy David Satterfield Evelyn Turner

Marie Barber Patricia Hodgin Jimmy Lynch Judy Satterfield David Tuttle

Bob Bason Gerry Holland Mary Ann Lynch Baxter Sellars Polly Tuttle

Sharon Bason Betty Honeycutt LaVerne Martin Angie Sharpe Chuck Upchurch

Betty Caviness Pam Hord Pam McHone Clint Sharpe Denise Upchurch

Jake Caviness Ray Jolly Steve McHone Cindy Sharpe Scott Ursery

Butch Dowd Gail Jordan Don McKinney Lorna Shively Selena Ursery

Jonnie Ellington Larry Jordan Susan mcKinney Cindy Smith Hugh Walker

Louise Flanigan Jesse Justice Carolyn Moore Ed Smith Sheila Walker

Kathy Giba Lynda Justice Lee Neese Judy Smith Shirley Wyatt

Judy Gibson C. B. Kimbro Dianne Neese Patti Smith

Mary Gregory Joan Kimbro Carol Oakley Tommy Stafford

Fred Hallaman Richard Lamb Carol Pettigrew Vickie Stafford



 Golf Tournament---Open

 SOS Float:  Jackie and Fred Hallaman, Cindy Smith

 Do we do a float again this year?  We’ve won for 7 years in a row, but it’s not about the winning, but the enjoyment that 

we get from prepping the float and getting to know each other.  Also, the crowds anticipate and are enthusiastic about our 

participation.  We would need to start by the end of January.  Brenda Smith has agreed to prepare the entry paperwork 

for the parade.  We need a theme, song, shirts, throw items….chairman would not be responsible for everything but could 

delegate these other duties.  We have a place to build it if we go forward.  Fred made a motion that we do the float this 

year and David Satterfield seconded.  Approved by majority.  Jackie and Fred Hallaman have agreed to co-chair the Float 

Committee with Cindy Smith.   Parade theme is Sweet 16, but we don’t have to do that for the float. 

Mid –Winter is next weekend at North Myrtle Beach.  ACSC meeting is at 10:00 AM on Saturday at OD.  Hugh Walker will be 

here next Friday to DJ for the club.

We have tickets for up to 4 couples to perform at half-time at the Carolina Women’s basketball game on 1/22/10.   See Mary if 

you are interested in participating.  All others can get tickets for $5.00.  This will be televised.   You are asked to wear your shag 

club shirts.  Starting time is 7:30 PM. 

Hospice Gala is being held on 1/30/10 at the Ramada.  We need one couple to represent BSC in a ―Dancing with the Stars‖ theme 

.   One couple will get tickets, see Sheila if interested.   Tickets are $75.00 each. 

MOW:

 2/12/10 is the pre-party for MOW.

 Per Angie, needs all silent auction items by the first of February.  Also, still has open spots for volunteers to work in the

silent auction room. 

 Steve Stearns stated that there will be a MOW meeting on Monday at 6:30PM at the MOW office for folding envelopes.  

There will be another meeting afterwards.  Evelyn Turner is working on the decorations and needs heavyweight jars—any 

color.  Steve stated that they are advertizing on the radio and in the paper.  Denise Upchurch asked that any tickets sold for 

the $20.00 early fee be turned in to her ASAP.   Other ticket sales can be turned in as needed.  If you want to purchase 

tickets tonight, Denise will be in the back area.  An anonymous donor from the shag club has given 2 tickets for the MOW 

party.  Linda Allred was drawn as the winner. 

Winter Workshop will be held on 2/26-2/28/10 at Twisters.   Joan can’t go.  If you are interested in going, see Joan.   Travel, 

room, meals and tickets are provided.   You will need to attend the meetings and report back to the club.  If more than one couple 

is interested, a random drawing will be made.  

Club property storage:  Denise has been pricing storage units for us to rent to store the club’s supplies and records.  It’s currently 

spread out in various member’s homes and needs to be moved.   We need to go through it and determine what should be kept.  

She has a quote from a company that only allows special rates for 2 Non-Profit organizations per year. They will let us have one

of the 10’ X 10’ units for $70.00 for the first month, ½ for the second and $59.50 for the 3rd month forward.  We will not have a 

contract and can cancel at any time.  Cindy Smith made a motion to reserve this unit and Jackie Hallaman seconded.  Approved 

by majority. 

Kim Hodge won the 50/50 in the amount of $80.00.

Remember to come out and support Shagging for Hope tomorrow night.   Sheila has tickets, which are $20.00 a piece.  

Next meeting on 2/19/10.      Meeting adjourned at 9:14 PM. 

Respectfully submitted by:   Lorna Shively

Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting - continued

1/08/10

Business

Meeting

Ramada Inn

BSC Board Of Directors Meeting

The first Board meeting for 2010 will be held
on February 24th at 6:15 p.m. at the Downtown
Bistro in Gibsonville, located at 128 W. Main
Street. All members are welcome to come and
sit in on the meeting, but only Board
members and officers can vote
on issues that may arise.
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Meals On Wheels Benefit Silent Auction
The time is upon us to shine once again as a club. First I want to say thank you to all the
members who have helped out this year and in the years past. Alamance County Meals on
Wheels is a great organization and really does participate in many things that better the
community we live in. If you have not already volunteered to help with our annual
Valentine’s Dinner Dance, please do so. There are several areas that need your support and if
you do not know who to ask, please feel free to contact Stephen Stearns or myself. On a side
note, I am currently getting all the items together for the silent auction and need your help.
We have already received many donations, but if you have some spare time there are a few
companies that my volunteers and I have not contacted yet. If that is not your area of
expertise, maybe you can donate an item or even give a cash donation to purchase items for
the auction. Items that really seem to bring in many bids are baked goods and
sports/shag/art themed items. With that being said, we will take anything to auction the
night of the dance. Again, thanks for your support and I look forward to hearing from you.
Many thanks, Angie Sharpe

D J 
Schedule

February 5
Gerry Holland

February 12
Buddy Whaley

(M-O-W Pre-Party)

February 19
Brent Lloyd

(Business Meeting)

February 26
Roy Childress

March 5
Walter Guthrie

March 12
Chigger Woods

March 19
David Tuttle

(Business Meeting)

March 26
Bobby Snyder

April 2
Jim Waye

April 9
Mike Harding

SOS Spring Safari is just a few months away and that means it will
soon be SOS Parade time. We have had our initial meeting with
lots of enthusiastic members there. If you would like to be on the
parade committee and join in on the fun, and yes, the work, you
need to come to the next meeting which will be held at the
Downtown Bistro, 128 Main Street, Gibsonville. This will be on
Saturday, Feb. 6th at 10:00 a.m. After the committee has finalized
the plans, we will start construction on March 6th at Mike &
Debbie Wilson’s house, 4060M Harper Trail, in Burlington. If you
have never participated on the float, you have missed out on a lot
of fun with fellow members. Now is the time to “Catch The Spirit”!

It’s SO Cold Here That





B
u

rl
in

g
to

n
 S

h
a

g
 C

lu
b

 -
M

em
b

er
sh

ip
 A

p
p

li
ca

ti
o

n
M

em
b
er

sh
ip

 r
u
n
s 

fr
o

m
 J

an
u
ar

y
 t

h
ro

u
g
h
 D

ec
em

b
er

A
n

n
u

al
 D

u
es

: 
 $

1
5

 p
er

 p
er

so
n
 (

A
ft

er
 J

an
u
ar

y
 3

1
st
, 

d
u
es

 a
re

 $
2
0
)

N
am

e 
 _

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

A
d
d
re

ss
  
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

C
it

y,
 S

ta
te

, 
Z

ip
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

H
o
m

e 
P

h
o
n
e 

 _
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
M

o
b
il

e_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

E
m

p
lo

y
er

 (
h
is

) 
_
_
_
_
_

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
w

o
rk

 p
h
o
n
e_

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

E
m

p
lo

y
er

 (
h
er

s)
 _

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
w

o
rk

 p
h
o
n
e_

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

E
m

ai
l 

(h
is

)_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

E
m

ai
l 

(h
er

s)
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

B
ir

th
d
ay

 (
h
is

)_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
(h

er
s)

_
_
_
_
_

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

W
o
u
ld

 y
o
u
 l

ik
e 

to
 r

ec
ei

v
e 

th
e 

S
h
ag

 R
ag

 b
y
 e

m
ai

l?
 _

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

If
 y

es
, 

p
ri

n
t 

em
ai

l 
ad

d
re

ss
 t

o
 u

se
 _

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

C
h

ec
k

 _
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

C
as

h
 _

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

N
ew

 _
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

R
en

ew
al

 _
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

S
ig

n
at

u
re

 _
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

D
at

e 
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

M
ak

e 
ch

ec
k
 p

ay
ab

le
 t

o
 a

n
d
 m

ai
l 

to
:

B
u
rl

in
g
to

n
 S

h
ag

 C
lu

b
, 
P.

 O
. 
B

o
x

 1
1
7
4
, 
B

u
rl

in
g
to

n
, 

N
C

 2
7
2
1
6

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

--
--

C
lu

b
 U

se
 O

n
ly

D
at

e 
Is

su
ed

 _
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

S
ec

re
ta

ry
’s

 s
ig

n
at

u
re

_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
  

D
at

e 
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_
_

AED Unit
We have members who have 
taken the AED course and have 
knowledge of how to use the unit.  
For all members to know, the unit will
be stored in the DJ equipment case at
Master’s Lounge. The case is not locked
during hours that we are at the lounge
so the AED unit will be accessible if
needed.

Just a reminder, Meals On

Wheels tickets are still

available for $25 (dance only) and will

be $30 at the door. Denise Upchurch

is in charge of tickets for the club so

please contact her if you want to buy

them in advance.

Treasurer’s Report

As of Business Meeting Jan. 8, 2010

Starting Balance - Jan. 1, 2010 $4,88l.40

Income

2009 Christmas Party 233.47

(sale of candy trees)

Expenses

DJ service (Jan. 8) 100.00

Ending Balance - Jan. 8, 2010 $5,014.87

Meals On Wheels Benefit
Silent Auction & Decorating Plans

We will be able to start setting up for the
Benefit beginning at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday
morning of the event. Lots of you have
volunteered to help with the Silent Auction
and decorating. We appreciate all the help
and look forward to seeing you there.



Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174


